SAV Boosters Football Meeting Minutes
July 12th, 2020

Call to order

Dustin Halverson called to order the meeting of the St. Anthony Football Boosters at 7:05 pm on July 12th,
2020 via Zoom.

Attendees Present: Dustin Halverson, Chris Farhet, Kristi Dick, Jesse Kiemele, Steve Oslund, Scott Benz &
Dan Spriggs

Chris made a motion accept the meeting minutes from last month, Steve seconded the motion. Motion carries.
Treasurer: The current balance in the football account is $4487.46.

Registration: Registration is currently open and will remain open through the end of the month. Registration
will not collect money at this time due to the uncertainty of the season due to Covid-19. The current
registration number is at 103 participants. (69 players that participated last season have not signed up yet.)

Fields Director: The fields look good at this time. Field reservations (Monday-Thursday, 5-9:00pm) can be
made soon. The board discussed ordering a large Huskie stencil for mid-field. There is only a two week turn
around to order the stencil so it will be tabled at this time.

Equipment: Dan found $39 first aid kits through Dave’s Sports Shop. The program needs new footballs, 1
Aid Kits, and helmet decals. All purchases will be postponed until there is a decision on the season.

Flag Football: The tentative combine date is August 11", The board discussed ways to run the combine in a
social distancing manner.

Helmet Football: All tackle bar teams in the league are still planning to play at this time. North Suburban
Tackle League will be cancelled if high school football does not take place this fall.

Fundraising Director: Marco’s Pizza is available for the flag football combine night.
HUSKIE BOWL: TBD- The board discussed scaling back on Huskie Bowl this year due to Covid-19.

Other Business: The future of the season is still uncertain. The MSHSL will be deciding on fall high
school sports on August 4™. If high school football does not take place this fall due to Covid-19 the
North Suburban League will not be offering youth tackle football.

Board members discussed viable options in place of contact football this season including considering a
modified 7 on 7 or flag football programming for grades 5-8.

The board members will start pulling together preparedness plans for COVID-19. The group will gather
information from USA Football and MN Dept of Health, as well as waiver forms from the St. Anthony
Community Center for participation on Central Park Fields.

VIII. Adjournment of Meeting
Dustin made a motion to adjourn meeting, second by Chris.
Meeting adjourned at 8:59pm.
Minutes submitted by: Kristi






